
Dear Legislators, 
 
 
     As a part of Ohioans fighting for our rights, we need new members of the House and Senate along 
with members just reelected to understand that Ohioans are fed up. 
     It is time to put control back to the people, as well as with our House and Senate, as expected under 
our Ohio Constitution and our United States Constitution. 
     To start, we need you to stand up to the tyrant behavior that continues with our Governor, the Ohio 
Department of Health and Ohio Department of Education in the matters regarding shut downs, curfews, 
masks, and so many other “mandates” left unchecked currently in Ohio.  Lives are being destroyed and 
it's not a virus with a 99.6% survival rate.  Suicides are up, mental health is getting worse, drug abuse 
and overdoses are up, jobs  and livelihoods are lost, businesses shut down.  All from skewed data that 
so-called experts are spewing repeatedly.  The information from  the sites provided by the State show a 
completely different picture form what they are telling us.  Data experts and scientist have proven time 
and time again that this virus is no more deadly than the flu.  Kids need to be in school with no 
restrictions.  My oldest daughter missed out on all the memories of her Senior year and is now not 
getting not experience all college has to offer because of the ridiculous mandates.  My youngest 
daughter was experiencing breathing problems from wearing a mask all day at school and is now home 
missing out on social interaction with her friends and teachers. Numerous studies have proven 
asymptomatic people, and kids,  do not transmit the virus and that masks do NOTHING to stop a virus, 
the virus is so small it goes right through. 
  It's time to look rein in the amount of power these elected officials have over our lives when they are 
basing their talking points on worse case scenarios and not real data.  We are all individually responsible 
for our own health and wellness.  I don't need some government official medling in my healthcare. 
   I'm asking you to support SB22  and remove mandates, open businesses, open schools, take off the 
mask, and protect the vulnerable by offering the correct, proven medical treatments. 
 
Thank you, 
Sincerely, 
Rochelle Walters 
 


